
 

 

 

 

 

1/13 PTO Meeting—5:30-6:30, in the Mariposa Library 

 

 

1/20—No School. Martin Luther King Jr Day. 

 

 

1/23—PTO Restaurant Night at Rubio’s from 4PM-8PM 

 

 

1/24—Mariposa World Fair from 5-7 in the MPR, More details on pages 

3-5 
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‘15, ‘19 

Kyrene de la Mariposa 

Computer Science Academy 

50 E Knox Rd 

Tempe, AZ 85284 

Spencer Fallgatter, Principal 

Carolyn Payne, Assistant Principal 

 

Like our Facebook Page 

School Hours: 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri: 

Grades K-5 7:30-2:30 

Wednesday: 

Grades K-5 7:30-12:30 

Preschool Half Day Programs: 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri., 

(Not class on Wednesday) 

AM 7:30-10:30, PM 11:30-2:30 

 

Attendance: 480-541-3801 

Health Office: 482-541-3820 

Transportation: 480-541-1700 

Cafeteria: 480-541-3826 

Phone Numbers 

Main: 

480-541-3800 

Fax: 

480-541-3810 

https://www.facebook.com/kyrenedelamariposa/
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Preschool 

Elijah Smith 

Kindergarten 

Brooklyn Gonzalez 

Emily Krupa 

Week of January 6th– 10th 

1st Grade 

Ben Griffin 

Aurora Suhl 

2nd Grade 

Leeyah Davis 

Liam Hauser 

3rd Grade 

Rosalina Olivas 

Emma Tucker 

4th Grade 

Nadir Abdullah 

Keagan Timlick 

5th Grade 

Soren Knudson Krants 

Dhruv Mangipudi 
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Chip the Challenger News 
A few tips from Jenn Casey, School Counselor: 

Welcome back! 

We will be celebrating Kindness week January 13th-17th. Students will be able to share what 
acts of kindness they have performed by adding a link to our kindness chain. We will also be 
having our annual Be Kind assembly this week to celebrate all the wonderful acts of kindness 
Mariposa students are capable of.  

If you would like to read some books about kindness with your students here are my top five  

recommendations:  

The Invisible Boy- Trudy Ludwig 

Those Shoes- Maribeth Boelts  

Have You Filled a Bucket Today- Carol McCloud 

Each Kindness- Jacqueline Woodson 

Be Kind- Pat Zietlow Miller 

From the District: 

Gifted Testing 2019-20. The gifted testing schedule for next year has been determined. Gifted testing is 
facilitated at sites three times per year. Information about applications due dates, testing windows, and re-
sults are available on www.kyrene.org/gifted. Applications for the third round are due on February 3. 
Please communicate the gifted child find message provided below to your communities. We will have a 
message for you in May to include in your summer information. 

Gifted Child Find Notice. 

All public school districts have an ongoing “Child Find” obligation. This means that the Kyrene School District 
will identify, locate and evaluate all children within their geographic boundaries who are in need of special 
education and related service. Kyrene makes gifted testing available for students at school sites three times 
per year by application. Applications are due for the third round of testing for 2019-20 on February 3, 2020. 
If you think your child may be gifted, please visit the website at www.kyrene.org/gifted for information 
about gifted education, services, and testing in Kyrene. More information about the child find process can be 
found at www.kyrene.org/ESS. 

Job Fair Promotion. Kyrene is now hiring for a wide range of positions, including instructional assistants, 
club leaders, bus drivers, groundskeepers and more. Interested candidates are invited to the Kyrene All-
District Job Fair on Saturday, January 25, hosted at Kyrene de la Colina Elementary School. There will 
even be an opportunity for potential bus drivers to take out one of our Kyrene buses for a spin. Details online 
at www.kyrene.org/jobfairs. 

New this year! Report Cards are available in ParentVUE/StudentVUE. Families and students are en-
couraged to log into their accounts, select the “Report Card” tab, and review second quarter progress. Paper 

https://www.amightygirl.com/catalogsearch/advanced/result?author=Jacqueline+Woodson
http://www.kyrene.org/gifted
http://www.kyrene.org/gifted
http://www.kyrene.org/ESS
http://www.kyrene.org/jobfairs
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PTO Reminders... 

 

Rubio's Restaurant Night is 1/23 from 4pm-8pm.  Bring Flyer! 
 

Mariposa World Fair Raffle will be held at the World Fair on January 24th.  4-four pack, 1-day Disney Park 
Hopper Passes are up for grabs.  Purchase raffle tickets online for $10 or on the day of the event.  Winners 
will be chosen at the World Fair.  You do not need to be present to win!  100% of the proceeds from this 
raffle will benefit the Mariposa Computer Immersion Program.  https://
kydelamariposapto.membershiptoolkit.com/form/m/104073 
 

Daddy/Daughter Dance is 2/1 from 6-8pm in the MPR  We will be collecting Peanut Butter for the Kyrene 
Family Resource Center.   

Thank You for your support! 

https://kydelamariposapto.membershiptoolkit.com/form/m/104073
https://kydelamariposapto.membershiptoolkit.com/form/m/104073
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A message from Principal Fallgatter: 

January 13, 2020     

Welcome to 2020!  As we embark on the spring semester and the remaining days of the 2019-20 school 
year,   I  cannot emphasize how important it is to have your child at school at or before the 7:30 AM bell.    
Encouraging  regular school attendance is one of the most powerful ways you can prepare your child for 
success—both in school and in life. When you make school attendance a priority, you help your child get 
better grades, develop healthy life  habits, avoid dangerous behavior and have a better chance of         
graduating from high school. 

When students are absent for fewer days, their grades and reading skills often improve—even among 
those  students who are struggling in school. Students who attend school regularly also feel more           
connected to their  community, develop important social skills and friendships, and are significantly more 
likely to graduate from high school, setting them up for a strong future. 

However, when kids are absent for an average of just two days of school per month—even when the     
absences are excused– it can have a negative impact. These absences can affect kids as early as               
Kindergarten. 

For example, young elementary school students who miss an average of just two school days per month 
often have difficulty keeping up with their peers academically and tend to fall behind in reading. However, 
when students are able to read on grade level by the end of third grade, which is when kids transition 
from learning to read to reading to learn, they are three to four times more likely to graduate high school 
and attend college, post-graduate, or  professional development classes than their peers who struggle with 
reading. 

On a separate topic, thanks to our family and friends who have made a tax credit donation to Mariposa.   
Arizona law allows you to make your contribution through April 15th.  We use it to fund field trips, Play 
Works, character     education programs, author visits etc.  Our goal is to reach $30,000.   If you have not 
already done so, we would  truly appreciate your gift.  This will enable us to continue to provide             
Mariposa’s children with these wonderful  extracurricular and character education opportunities.   

For our families with children who will be going to Kindergarten next year there will be a second               
Pre-School/Kindergarten Orientation on Thursday, February 13th from 5:30 – 6:30 PM.  It will be held in the 
Mariposa library.  Information about the Kindergarten experience will be shared and it is also a wonderful 
opportunity to get your child registered for the 2020 – 2021 school year.   

On another note, I would like to invite you to join us our annual Mariposa World Fair on Friday, January 
24th from 5:00 – 7:00 PM.  On Saturday, February 1st our annual Father/Daughter Dance sponsored by our 
PTO will be held from 6:00 – 8:00 PM    

Join me in this New Year as we continue to work together to maintain the tradition of excellence that 
makes Mariposa the great school that it is!   Your support is truly appreciated!    We cannot do it by our-
selves and your  assistance both in an outside the classroom is very much appreciated! 

 

Your Partner in Learning,  

Spencer Fallgatter, Principal 


